
     
 

From the office of the Superintendent of Schools 
    SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 92 (NISGA’A) 
 

  Board Office Phone:  250-633-2228 
  PO Box 240 Fax:  250-633-2401 
  New Aiyansh, BC 
  V0J 1A0 

 
 
 

Community meetings 
 
 

School District No. 92 (Nisga’a) 
How are we doing? 

 
Dear Parents and Community members, 
 
We are inviting you to come and hear about the good things happening 
in your schools, our successes and also our challenges.  This will also be 
an opportunity for our parents to express their concerns and/or support. 
We look forward to see you: 
 

In Gingolx on April 23 at the Church Army Hall – 7:00 pm 
In Laxgalts'ap on April 28 at the AAMMS school gym – 7:00 pm 

In Gitlaxt’aamiks on April 30 at NESS school gym – 7:00 pm 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Philippe Brulot,  
Superintendent/CEO 
School District No. 92 (Nisga’a) 
 
cc: S.D. No. 92 (Nisga’a) Board of Education 


